October 19, 2006
To: Frankiin County Board of Elections
From: R. Scott Elias

Treasurer,

Citizens for Cain

As of today, checks numbered 1074, 1075 and 1076 have not been returned from the
bank.

I will forward copies of them to you as soon as possible via U.S. Mail

Thank you for your cooperation.




